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6 IMPROVEMENTS TO DRAINAGE NORTH OF EMMOCK WOODS HOUSING 
DEVELOPMENT (AN44-2012) 

 
The City Engineer has identified drainage and maintenance improvement works within Dundee City 
Council owned land which would reduce the risk of flooding to properties in William Fitzgerald Way.  
The works will take the form of removing an existing filter trench, which is no longer functioning 
effectively, and replacing it with a grassed swale which will divert overland flow from the field to an 
existing watercourse to the west. 
 
Approval is sought to accept an offer of £9,379.50 from the Environment Department Construction 
Division which demonstrates favourable rates for carrying out these works.  The total cost of the works 
is £14,000, inclusive of professional fees and contingencies. 
 
The Director of Finance has confirmed that the expenditure can be met from the City Development 
Capital Plan 2012/2013. 
 
 


